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IPSWICH CHORAL SOCIETY

TREASURER’S REPORT IN SUPPORT OF ACCOUNTS 2019-20

I have prepared the receipts and payments account and the Statement of Affairs for the financial year ended 29 February 2020.  These, together with supporting documents, have been examined by an independent auditor and found to be satisfactory.

2019 was a busy year for the choir – three concerts, including one at Snape, a trip to Italy and a Friends and family concert at Christmas.  The only concert to make a loss was Snape and this was reasonable considering the scale of the concert.  I am pleased to report the other concerts in the year, including the Christmas friends and family one, were profitable.  As intended, the trip to Italy broke even financially so as not to disadvantage those who were unable to go

It is unfortunate that the Stainer Come and sing event planned for 4th April had to be cancelled at fairly short notice because of the coronavirus lockdown.  This meant that we incurred substantial cancellation expenses.

MEMBERS’ SUBSCRIPTIONS 2020-21

During the year, the committee agreed that there would need to be an increase in members’ subscriptions from September.  However, to take account of the cancellation of rehearsals because of the coronavirus lockdown, it has now been agreed that a nil increase yet again is appropriate.  
These rates were set from September 2015 and remain at

One off annual payment:	full £120	concession £108
Monthly instalments:		full £11	concession £10 per month
Students			£10 per term

Linda Scott
Treasurer
